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June 26, 2020 / 1200 hours / (Noon)  

For Immediate Release:  

Today, Friday June 26, 2020 The Matagorda County EOC has been informed that we have an 

additional five (5) new cases of COVID-19. The total number of recovered cases is 61. The 

medical professions also report 4 patients seeking treatment with COVID-19 in Matagorda 

County medical facilities. 

The Palacios Community Medical Center reports 40 negative and eight (8) pending Covid-19 

cases. 

Matagorda County currently has 160 positive cases, of which 61 are recovered. Matagorda 

County’s number of active cases is now 94.  

The positive cases continue to be located in the communities of Bay City, Palacios, Van Vleck, 

Markham, Blessing, and Pledger. 

The details on all of the positive cases of COVID-19 are being posted on the Matagorda 

Regional Medical Center dashboard. 

https://www.matagordaregional.org/covid19  
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